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March 1, 2018 
 
City of Portland Permitting and Inspections Department 
389 Congress Street, Room 135 
Portland, Maine 04101 
 
RE: Demolition Permit Application 
 411 Marginal Way 
 Portland, Maine 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On behalf of the U-Haul Company of Maine, Walsh Engineering Associates, Inc. (WEA) is pleased to 
submit this Demolition Permit Application for the demolition of a portion of the mezzanine inside the 
existing building at 411 Marginal Way in Portland.   
 
Please contact us if you require any additional information. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Silas Canavan, PE 
Walsh Engineering Associates, Inc.  
 
cc. Shawn Goldrup, President, U-Haul Co. of Maine 
 
enc. Demolition Permit Application 
 Demolition Plan 
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